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June 28, 2023

Meeting of the Dodge County Safety committee began at 10:32 a.m. with the following members
present: Lon Strand, Dana Nielsen, Tom Smith, Lisa Braasch and Jean Andrews, NIRMA contact
person. Not present: Dustin Weitzel and Pam Hopkins.

OLD BUSINESS:

Dustin Weitzel forwarded the quotes he received for the safety film on the exterior windows and
doors. He will be looking at trying to obtain a grant to cover some of the cost of this project. Dana
spoke about the AED systems for the Schneider Building and new election office. He has obtained
pricing for one unit and will budget for the one for the Schneider Building during the next fiscal
year. The system for the new election office will be put on hold until the building is actually ready
for use. All Security cameras are up and operational. Currently the Sheriff and Emergency
Management have access to view the feed on their computer systems. Currently, the system
retains information for 6 months. Discussion regarding other security issues regarding the front
entry and trying to address the flow of people in and out of the courthouse. The Security
Committee may be looking at the possibility of moving the scanner closer to the front doors to
allow for more access to the Treasurer’s office doors.

NEW BUSINESS:
Insurance premiums and deductibles have increased. There were no claims filed during the past
three months for any accidents. There will be a claim for the tornado damage to the radio tower

in Uehling.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 11:02 a.m. until the next scheduled
meeting date of September 20, 2023 at 10:30 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Lisa Braasch
Secretary



